
From: John Richard C. King <JohnKing@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/18/2012 3:03:34 PM
Subject: RE: Gov. Nikki Haley and nuclear industry officials to hold Statehouse press conference

on Tuesday

Thank you for contacting me. This is an automatic response to let you know that your message has been received.
Your comments and concerns are important to me.

If you are a constituent and have not included your name, telephone number and mailing address, please be sure to 
do so on your correspondence. I will respond more quickly if the word CONSTITUENT is in the subject line of the 
message.

It is an honor and privilege for me to serve the citizens of House District 49 (York County). 

Sincerely,

John Richard C. King

mailto:John%20Richard%20C.%20King%20%3CJohnKing@schouse.gov%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

